
CEO Reflection – Week 4 

 

Hi Team 

Another busy week meeting with more of you one on one. I am so loving getting to know everyone better and find 

out about all these talented gems we have working at Scouts SA. 

Lots of work happening with budgets this week and we welcomed back Mandy from leave and a happy birthday to 

Simone. 

I attended a meeting regarding the move of the Scout Outdoor Centre to The Parade which will be happening before 

we know it and is very exciting. 

Warren from SRC travelled to QLD to meet with our wonderful crew up there from SRC and look at things going on at 

Eagle Farm. Thanks Warren. 

The talented team from Woodhouse went to Roonka to have a look at all is very exciting with what is coming up and 

I can’t wait to hear about the exciting idea generation for there. 

Next week is the AGM and so very busy for the team here at Glen Osmond Road preparing. Ill ensure to provide you 

with an update next Friday after and let you know the outcomes. 

 

I wish you all a wonderful weekend and again, a big thanks for a great week 4.  

Bec 

 

 

 

 

 


